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Comments: Hello: I am writing to urge you to end grazing in the High Uintas Wilderness in order to protect native

wildlife and restore the degraded watershed. The wilderness should be for its native flora and fauna instead of

domesticated livestock. To permit domestic sheep grazing in the High Uintas means the native bighorn sheep are

likely doomed. Please support the no grazing option as it is best for the wildlife, watersheds, recreation, and the

Wilderness.


